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Thursday, 18 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Inspire at Lichfield Cathedral 

Badger Class are going to Lichfield to take part in the ‘Inspire’ project.  Whilst at the cathedral 

they will have a chance to explore the cathedral itself and take part in workshops engaging with 

concepts such as spirituality, well-being and courageous advocacy (ways to speak up for a cause 

that is important to us). 

The visit will take place on Thursday 23rd May 2024.  Because of the route to Lichfield and 

potential traffic, coupled with the cathedral’s requirement for us to have arrived by 10.00, we 

will need to leave at 8am and should be back in Clive by 430pm.  Whilst we appreciate this is a 

long day, we are sure that it will be a worthwhile experience for the children. 

The children will need to wear their school uniform and comfortable shoes.  They will also need a 

packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please).  Packed lunches can be ordered from our 

kitchen.  These MUST be preordered (legal requirement).  If anyone forgets their lunch or doesn’t 

order one, sadly they will have to stay in school and order a cooked dinner.  Lunches can be ordered 

on the online form at https://forms.gle/Gkrvs5qKm5gPSF8Z6.  Please complete the form as an 

acknowledgement of receipt of this letter.  

There is a cost to the school for this event.  We shall not be passing on the whole cost to parents 

but would ask for a voluntary contribution of £5 per child.  As ever, we are grateful to FOCS for 

their support with coach costs. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sallie Watts 

Mrs S. Watts 

Assistant Headteacher 

mailto:admin@clive.shropshire.sch.uk
http://www.clivecofeprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://forms.gle/Gkrvs5qKm5gPSF8Z6

